ANNOUNCEMENT

The Seminar and Symposium on Anti-Graft and
Corruption Prevention, Moral Recovery Programs,
Leadership Capabilities and Paralegal Trainings of
OMBUDSMAN on September 29 and 30, 2011 at P.
Bernardo Elementary School will be re-scheduled on
October 13 and 14, 2011 same venue due to overlapping
schedules and to give way to NCAE. \
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